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Mail in voting has worked well for the state of Oregon, is financially more economical 

than in person voting, and is fairer - giving all of the population of Oregon voters an 

equal chance to vote.  I can only see this as a partisan attempt to take away the 

ability of some voters to participate in our "government of the people". 


